
Dear Students,

In these first days of this new academic year, I wish to send you my words of 
encouragement to meet the new challenges we all are facing. I am very grateful to 
everyone at the University, starting with the Vice Rector of Studies, who have all worked 
long and hard during these past months to enable us to begin this year under the best 
conditions possible.  I have no doubt that your attitude of responsibility will contribute to 
maintaining optimum levels of health and safety within our academic environment. 

We are closely following the measures being taken by the Madrid Regional Government 
in the fight against the pandemic.  At present, these measures will not affect the teaching 
model we have begun this year on our campuses. 

It is my hope that those who dedicate their lives to work at universities and research 
centers to improve and expand our scientific knowledge will soon discover a means to put 
an end to this abnormal and tragic situation which we are living through.
Meanwhile, I wish health for you and yours, and send you all my support as we face the 
coming months. And I hope, that despite the pandemic, this academic year that is just 
beginning turns out to be a good year for all of those who make up our University. 

 
With warm regards, 

Juan Romo
Rector

September 19, 2020
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